

Customer Notification: Water Meter Testing

Dear City of Hurst customer:

Between May 13, 2024 and May 24, 2024, we will be testing a limited number of water meters throughout our service area here within the City of Hurst. Your meter has been randomly chosen and will be field tested. This meter evaluation and testing is part of the City's commitment to provide good customer service and to manage our resources efficiently and reliably.

The City has contracted with Ameresco to test your meter. Ameresco's team will be identified with either an Ameresco company logo or Southern Flowmeter company logo on their trucks and uniforms.







The meter testing process will typically take between 30 minutes but could last up to 2 hours. During this time, your water will be shut off. The Ameresco team will not have to come inside your home or business.

For more information on this process, please contact the Utility Billing office at wateroffice@hursttx.gov, or call 817-788-7040.

Sincerely,

Clayton Fulton Assistant City Manager City of Hurst, Texas